From: Sent:

02 July 2020 18:46

To:

Joanna Wright (Cllr)

Cc:

Tom Davies (Cllr); Richard Samuel (Cllr); Tim Ball (Cllr);

Subject:

Re: 23 Grosvenor Place/ex Guinness Trust house

## Dear Ms Wright,

Thank you so much for taking time to explain the issues to me and I genuinely consider myself better informed.

I am sorry I was bothering you with topics that are not in your portfolio and from a member of the public who is not in your ward.

I appreciate you replying to me and look forward to hearing from all these gentlemen councillors very soon.

Yours sincerely



- > On 2 Jul 2020, at 12:59, Joanna Wright (Cllr) < Joanna Wright@bathnes.gov.uk> wrote:
- > > Dear

>

>

- > Thank you for your letter and email. I did receive your email and forwarded it to Cllr Richard Samuel and Cllr Tim Ball who have it would seem not yet responded to you.
- > On receiving your letter I have contact Cllr Tom Davies, who I have asked to contact you.
- > Your ward Cllrs are Cllr Tom Davies and Cllr Richard Samuel as your address is in the ward of Walcot.
- > I am of the understanding that they will be contacting you to give you clarity on the issues that you have raised.
- > Best wishes Joanna
- > Joanna Wright
- > Councillor for Lambridge Ward
- > Joint Cabinet Member for Transport Issues Bath and North East Somerset
- > Personal data: To see how I handle your
- > data please see my privacy notice at
- > h<https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/services/your-council-and-democracy/counc
- > illors-and-how-council-works/councillor-privacy-notice>ttps://www.bath
- > nes.gov.uk/services/your-council-and-democracy/councillors-and-how-cou
- > ncil-works/councillor-privacy-notice<https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/servic

> llor-privacy-notice>
> >
>
<ul> <li>&gt; From: Joanna Wright (Cllr) &lt; Joanna_Wright@BATHNES.GOV.UK&gt;</li> <li>&gt; Date: 13 June 2020 at 05:42:52 BST</li> <li>&gt; To: Rob Appleyard (Cllr) &lt; Rob_Appleyard@BATHNES.GOV.UK&gt;, Tim Ball</li> <li>&gt; (Cllr) &lt; Tim_Ball@BATHNES.GOV.UK&gt;</li> <li>&gt; Subject: Fwd: 23 Grosvenor Place/ex Guinness Trust house</li> </ul>
> Please can you answer the email below for me.
> Thanks Joanna >
> Joanna Wright > Councillor for Lambridge Ward > Joint Cabinet Member for Transport Issues Bath and North East Somerset > Personal data: To see how I handle your > data please see my privacy notice at > h <https: counc="" services="" www.bathnes.gov.uk="" your-council-and-democracy=""> illors-and-how-council-works/councillor-privacy-notice&gt;ttps://www.bath &gt; nes.gov.uk/services/your-council-and-democracy/councillors-and-how-cou &gt; ncil-works/councillor-privacy-notice<https: servic="" www.bathnes.gov.uk=""> es/your-council-and-democracy/councillors-and-how-council-works/counci &gt; llor-privacy-notice&gt;</https:></https:>
>
> From: > Date: 12 June 2020 at 17:46:25 BST > To: Joanna Wright (Cllr) < Joanna_Wright@BATHNES.GOV.UK> > Subject: 23 Grosvenor Place/ex Guinness Trust house >
> Dear Ms Wright,
>
please could you :-
<ul> <li>Explain who authorised the Guinness Trust Place /23 Grosvenor Place to</li> <li>be used for homeless people ( and thank goodness there was a place to</li> <li>keep them safe and well,</li> </ul>
<ul> <li>How long will the accommodation be used for this purpose given lock</li> <li>down seems to be lifting and</li> </ul>
> Who pays for the purchase of the beds/chairs etc I saw going in there and who is paying for the costs and upkeep of the building.
> Thank you in anticipation of your prompt reply in writing to :-

## > Yours sincerely

> |